
  

   

 

5 January 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

As you know, Mr Burnside left at the end of last term and so Mr Endersby and Mrs Wilson are 
acting Heads of Sixth Form with responsibility for a year group each (Mrs Wilson: Year 12 and Mr 
Endersby: Year 13).  In September 2018, Mrs Wilson will follow her group into Year 13 and Mr 
Endersby will move to take charge of the new Year 12 cohort.  In addition to her role as Careers 
Adviser to the school, Mrs Armstrong has taken over the management of UCAS applications.   

This has meant some changes to our timetables but we have tried to minimise the changes as 
much as possible. 

Year 12 students should be working hard now and finishing their EPQ project by Easter. This will 
give them a UCAS grade which they can use next year when they apply for university or 
apprenticeships.  Later on this term, Mrs Armstrong will be starting sessions about UCAS and 
there will be a trip to a university for all students in April. 

Year 13 students have mocks in January (the timetables are available on Insight) and the last few 
boys are completing their UCAS entry before the school deadline of 12 January. 

 With best wishes for a happy 2018. 

  

Mr Endersby       Mrs Wilson 
Acting Head of Sixth Form - Year 13                Acting Head of Sixth Form - Year 12 
  

 


